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Ave Maria Golf Cart Signing & Marking Improvements - Confirmation of Permitting
4 messages

Marquita King <mking@trebilcock.biz> Tue, Aug 8, 2017 at 8:57 AM
To: John Houldsworth <johnhouldsworth@colliergov.net>
Cc: Norman Trebilcock <ntrebilcock@trebilcock.biz>

Hello John,

The purpose of this email is to confirm that Ave Maria would qualify for an insubstantial change permitting process for
implementing signing and marking for golf cart use on roadways vs. sidewalks within the Town of Ave Maria.

We have prepared signing and marking plans and have been working with Transportation Operations. This has been
approved by the BCC, and we just want to formalize the BCC's approval of golf carts using streets instead of sidewalks.

Can you confirm that we would qualify as an insubstantial change to our plat and plans (PPL) for this? | would also like to
confirm the permitting fees with you - $400 for the 1st sheet and $100 for each additional sheet + $100 for fire

review (if applicable). Would % construction cost fees apply to this type of item?Confirmation of standards would be
helpful.

Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything else for this request.

Thank you,
Marquita

Marquita King

Trebilcock Consulting Solutions, PA
1205 Piper Boulevard, Suite 202

Naples, FL 34110

P 239-566-9551 / F 239-566-9553
www.trebilcock.biz

HouldsworthJohn <johnhouldsworth@colliergov.net> Tue, Aug 8, 2017 at 9:30 AM
To: Marquita King <mking@trebilcock.biz>
Cc: Norman Trebilcock <ntrebilcock@trebilcock.biz>

Good morning Marquita,

Yes, we can do this as an ICP. We did something similar in Pelican Bay a couple of years ago which included several
different PPL's. An OPC would be required as well. Do you have a pdf that | could look at, just to confirm? Thanks,
John

From: Marquita King [mailto:mking@trebilcock.biz]

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 8:58 AM

To: HouldsworthJohn <johnhouldsworth@colliergov.net>

Cc: Norman Trebilcock <ntrebilcock@trebilcock.biz>

Subject: Ave Maria Golf Cart Signing & Marking Improvements - Confirmation of Permitting
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Marquita King <mking@trebilcock.biz> Tue, Aug 8, 2017 at 4:20 PM
To: HouldsworthJohn <johnhouldsworth@colliergov.net>

Hello John,

Plans attached. Please let me know if an OPC will still be needed after you review.

Thank you,
Marquita

Marquita King

Trebilcock Consulting Solutions, PA
1205 Piper Boulevard, Suite 202

Naples, FL 34110

P 239-566-9551 / F 239-566-9553
www.trebilcock.biz

[Quoted text hidden]
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HouldsworthJohn <johnhouldsworth@colliergov.net> Thu, Aug 10, 2017 at 5:28 AM
To: Marquita King <mking@trebilcock.biz>

Thank you Marquita,
Yes a sign & striping OPC would be appropriate. Thanks, John

From: Marquita King [mailto:mking@trebilcock.biz]

Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2017 4:21 PM

To: HouldsworthJohn <johnhouldsworth@colliergov.net>

Subject: Re: Ave Maria Golf Cart Signing & Marking Improvements - Confirmation of Permitting
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